AVON PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION

Commissioners: Barbara Littlefield, Chairwoman
Carl Fischer, Vice -Chairman
Mike Lawler, Stephen McCarthy, Dan Hart

MARCH 21, 2017

Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:30 with members Barbara Littlefield, Carl Fischer and Mike Lawler present. Minutes from the February 7th meeting were wavered until our next meeting.

REVOLVING ACCOUNT

The board discussed their concerns that the Article P&R submitted requesting a revolving account be created so that monies collected through the SP can be deposited, did not make it on to the Town Meeting Warrant. The board has an appointment this evening at 7:30 with the FinCom to discuss the matter. The monies collected from field trips and registration help defray the cost to the town to run the program.

FIELDS/PLAYGROUNDS

The gate at the Miller Tracy playground is broken. Barbara will email Bill Fitzgerald to ask that it be repaired.

Avon Little Leagues request to use the fields was approved.

The portable restrooms for Crowley and Butler fields will be ordered for the first week in April. Carl will mark the placement areas with white field paint.

Carl reported that Childscape will perform yearly inspections on the Lundgren playground at no charge. Their rep gave the school custodian his business card to use if there are any problems.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Geary, Secretary

Carol Leary

Avon Park and Recreation Commission